
San	Rafael	City	Schools	
REQUEST	FOR	PROPOSAL	
CONSTRUCTION	SERVICES	
RFQP	PM-03-17	
	
San	Rafael	City	Schools	(“District”)	is	seeking	proposals	from	qualified	persons,	firms,	partnerships,	corporations,	
associations,	or	professional	organizations	to	provide	construction	services	for	the	San	Rafael	High	School	HVAC	
Upgrade	Project	(“Project”).	
	
The	construction	documents	are	available	to	download	at	the	following	link	on	April	6,	2017:	
	
https://app.box.com/s/2onrmq7aex02zcsu2etohvlb5qfivis5	
	
or	by	contacting	David	Carey	at	(707)	217-4080	
	
According	to	the	specifications	Bidder	must	deliver	the	Bid	Form	and	Proposal	and	other	required	documents	to:	
	
San	Rafael	City	Schools	
Dr.	Daniel	Zaich,	Senior	Director	
Capital	Facilities	Department	
310	Nova	Albion	Way,	Room	505	
San	Rafael,	CA	94903	
RFQP	PM-02-17	
	
ALL	RESPONSES	ARE	DUE	BY	4:00PM	ON	FRIDAY	April	28,	2017,	Oral,	telegraphic,	facsimile,	telephone	or	email	
Proposals	will	not	be	accepted.	Proposals	received	after	this	date	and	time	will	not	be	accepted	and	returned	not	
opened.	
	
A	mandatory	information	meeting	will	be	conducted	on	Wednesday	April	12	at	10:00AM.	The	meeting	will	be	held	
at	San	Rafael	High	School	150	3rd	Street,	San	Rafael,	CA	94903,	(meet	under	the	school	sign)	
	
Questions	regarding	this	RFQP	may	be	directed	to	David.Carey@vpcsonline.com	and	must	be	submitted	by	
5:00PM	on	Friday	April	21,2017.	
	
	
	
	


